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David Barthelmy

From: website@greensideminerals.com
Sent: Friday, January 01, 2010 4:19 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Seasons Greetings

Hi,

Greenside Minerals would like to wish all its customers a very happy new year.

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to bringing you lots of good 

quality mineral specimens in 2010. And, hopefully, seeing some of you at the shows this 

year, which will include Sussex, Bakewell, Romford and the four at Oxford.

Regards,

Gary & Richard

(Greenside Minerals - www.greensideminerals.com - www.minsearch.org)


